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Victor D. Del Vecchio \/
Assistant General Counsel
-
verizon

185 Franklin Street, 13" Floor
Boston, MA 02110-1585

Phone 617 743-2323
Fax 617 737-0648
victor.delvecchio@verizon.com

January 22, 2008 ~aal Y.
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VI4A OVERNIGHT DELIVERY { T yan 272088
Ms. Debra A. Howland \'\‘ A ?:':;‘._‘.'nto
Executive Director and Secretary K CéMMlSSION A
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission P <0

21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, NH 03301

Re;: Interconnection Agreement Between Verizon New Hampshire
and Metropolitan Telecommunications of New Hampshire, Inc. d/b/a/ MetTel

Dear Ms. Howland:

Enclosed for filing under Section 252(e) of the Telecommunications Act of 1996 are an original and
six copies of Amendment No. 1 to the interconnection agreement between Verizon New Hampshire and
Metropolitan Telecommunications of New Hampshire, Inc. d/b/a/ MetTel.

Questions that the Commission or interested persons may have regarding the filing should be
directed to me or to MetTel’s representative:

David Aronow, President
MetTel

44 Wall Street, 6th Floor
New York, NY 10005
212-607-2003

Please stamp the enclosed copy of this letter, and return it to me for our files in the stamped, self-

addressed envelope also enclosed.
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Victor D. Del Vecchio

Thank you for your assistance.
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